Filed: 10/30/2024 9:02:19 PM WEQC

EXHIBIT C



From: Hruska, Terese

To: Kathy Shreve

Ce: Bakwin, Michagl: Erawford, & ; Mike; h, Mi
Subject: RE: WY0001163

Date: Thursday, June 29, 2023 1:15:26 PM

Kathy:

Thank you for letting me know.

Tenese Fnucka
Environmental Engineer
307-363-0865

From: Kathy Shreve <kathy.shreve@wyo.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 1:11 PM

To: Hruska, Terese <thruska@parpacific.com>
Subject: WY0001163

CAUTION - External Email: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Terese -

The DEQ did receive your permit renewal application. Unfortunately, I'm working
short-handed, and we also had a database conversion that took up a lot of my time, so
I'm behind on permit renewals. Since this renewal application was submitted in a
timely manner, your permit will be extended, you need do nothing for this extension.
So continue operating as you always have under your existing permit.

Kathy Shreve

WYPDES Program Supervisor

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
Water Quality Division

(307)777-7093

Please note new WDEQ address:
200 W. 17th Street, 4th Floor
Cheyenne, WY 82002

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.



